
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, March 31, 2023

Click on the blue or highlighted links.

Thank you for spending time with us the last two days at Student-Led Conferences. It was truly
wonderful to see you. Thank you for selecting free books that I enjoy offering to all families to take
home to continue the joy of reading. The end of the school year will arrive quickly as we are
already in week two of the third trimester. Continue to reach out with any questions as we are all
looking forward to a strong end to the school year.

April Events:
● April 4, 3:15-5 pm PTO Fundraiser pick-up
● April 5, 7 pm PTO meeting in the staff lounge OR virtually (Click here.)
● April 7-14 Spring Recess
● April 18 Spring Photos
● April 18, 7 pm Board of Education meeting in the school library
● April 21, 6:30-9 pm 7th and 8th grade dance at Lee H. Kellogg
● April 22, 6 pm BINGO sponsored by the PTO (doors open at 5 pm)

PTO Chocolate and Butter Braid Fundraiser: Pick-up of the items from both fundraisers will be
Tuesday from 3:15-5:00 pm in the front semi-circle at the school.

Spring photos will take place on Tuesday, April 18th. Ordering details will go home with students
next week. You can also order before picture day on www.lifetouch.com using the following
identification: EVTVBZRN8.

Kindergarten Registration: If your child was born in 2018, click the blue link for more
information regarding kindergarten registration. We are now scheduling appointments for the April
26th & 27th registration dates.

AFS International Exchange Letter from the High School: Click the link to learn more about the
international exchange program at the high school and how you as a family with elementary school
students can participate.

Youth Softball registration has begun. Please click the link for registration details. Registration
closes Monday.

Celebration of Young Writers: All students are able to participate in this writing contest. Click

the link to learn more. The deadline to submit is Monday.

: Click the link for the Arts Fund for Region OneArts Fund Scholarship Announcement, 2023
(Susan Fillman Memorial) Scholarship.

Enjoy the weekend,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K5hDugXmO8mA4SXSujLKm-W-hwyk5zx4ZRDXxFdqINQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/cqh-fnat-qao?hs=122&authuser=0
http://www.lifetouch.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15gsN20xrztTino61ofRhZGrvc2JPvcNP/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vuhgcC6hgctgx7xzfrUNlqoh-sgTBbAy/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15DYWeb-aKZH1bhjs9f-C6E49mXlYWhSa/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g-uXOOO0YMOWOu9T3HzuyLgqjccG7D0F/view?usp=sharing

